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Victorian Project Milestones 
 
Yesterday, the completion of the Monash Freeway Upgrade was announced by the Victorian 
Government. New lanes opened on the Monash Freeway in May, two months ahead of schedule. The 
Project’s completion extends the managed motorway system along the M1 corridor to improve traffic 
flow and safety. 
 
This follows progress on the West Gate Tunnel Project with planning approvals, in the form of a Planning 
Scheme Amendment, having passed through the Legislative Council in Victoria. 
 
Transurban CEO Scott Charlton said the completion of the Monash Freeway Upgrade was a significant 
milestone and testament to the partnership approach to project delivery. 
 
“The unique integrated public-private delivery model has leveraged capabilities of both Transurban and 
the state to deliver the Monash Freeway Upgrade, with early realisation of benefits for the community,” 
Mr Charlton said. 
 
“We continue to harness these capabilities for the delivery of the West Gate Tunnel Project and welcome 
the certainty the Planning Scheme Amendment provides. This is an important step and we look forward 
to completing the project over the timeframes announced in December.” 
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